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Title IX, when combined with New York Human Rights Law and the New 

York Education Law 129-B, prohibits discrimination, harassment, and 

violence based on sex, gender, gender identity/expression, and/or sexual 

orientation in the education setting. The federal Clery Act and NY 

Education Law 129-B provide certain rights and responsibilities after an 

incident of sexual or interpersonal violence. When a violation occurs, 

victims and survivors are eligible for campus and community resources. 

Where the College has jurisdiction, it may investigate and take action in 

accordance with College policy. If you or someone you know wishes to 

report discrimination based on sex, gender, gender identity/expression, 

and/or sexual orientation, or wishes to report sexual harassment, sexual 

violence, stalking, or relationship violence, please contact the Title IX 

Coordinator at 607-753-4550, or visit cortland.edu/titleix to learn about all 

reporting options and resources.  

 

(draft –updated by SUNY Legal, February 1, 2018) 


